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Like you, we were shocked and saddened to witness the tragic events that unfolded shortly after the Lapu Lapu 
Day festival in Vancouver on April 26.   

The Canadian Red Cross extends its deepest condolences to those impacted. Our thoughts are with those who have 
been affected as well as their families, friends and the Filipino community who are coping with unimaginable loss at this 
heartbreaking time. 

To support the people impacted by this tragic event, the Canadian Red Cross is opening the 2025 Vancouver Lapu Lapu 
festival Appeal. 

Money raised will be used to respond to the immediate and emerging needs of individuals and families, and will 
support the recovery and resiliency of communities devastated by this event. 

The Canadian Red Cross is a trusted partner of communities across Canada. We have experience in trust fund management  
for various tragic events, and are well positioned to support impacted people and communities.

By giving today, you can support impacted families and loved ones who are coping with the aftermath of this  
heartbreaking event.

Thank you for being there for these families and loved ones during this most difficult time. 
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